
PUBLIC NOTICE
Zoning Adjustment

A public hearing will be held 
in the Wellness Room (416 4 th 
St.- Rockwell City) on Tuesday, 
September 19 th , 2023 at 8:00 
AM for the Zoning Board of Ad-
justment to review a request for a 
lot setback variance at 6541 Twin 
Lakes Rd. Any person has a right 
to appear at this hearing to express 
any concerns to the application.
If you have any questions, call our 

office at 712-297-8322.
If you cannot attend this hearing, 

you may comment prior to the 
hearing in writing to:
Mike Moeller
Calhoun Co. Zoning Administrator
416 4 th Street Suite 7
Rockwell City, IA 50579
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